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Zoe Halpin

From: Ryan Bennett <rbennett@portauthoritynsw.com.au>
Sent: Thursday, 14 May 2020 5:06 PM
To: Zoe Halpin
Subject: HPE CM: RE: SSD-9691 Orica Southlands Warehouse Estate proposal: Exhibition of 

EIS

Hello Zoe, 
  
Port Authority of NSW has no comment on the proposal. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
  
  
Ryan Bennett | Senior Planning and Sustainability Manager  
  
Port Authority of New South Wales  
Level 4, 20 Windmill Street | Walsh Bay NSW 2000 Australia  
T: +61 2 9296 4674 | M: +61 437 078 817  
www.portauthoritynsw.com.au  
  
  
  
From: Zoe Halpin <Zoe.Halpin@planning.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 8 April 2020 11:59 AM 
Cc: William Hodgkinson <William.Hodgkinson@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: SSD-9691 Orica Southlands Warehouse Estate proposal: Exhibition of EIS 
  
Good Morning, 
  
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment has received an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for 
the Orica Southlands Warehouse Estate (SSD 9691). 
 
The EIS will be publicly exhibited from 15/04/2020 to 14/05/2020 . 
 
The Department invites you to advise on the proposal, including advice on recommended conditions by the 14th of 
May 2020. 
  
A link to the project page is below: 
  
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/10186 
 
If you have any enquiries, please contact William Hodgkinson on 02 8275 1055 at 
william.hodgkinson@planning.nsw.gov.au . 
  
Regards, 

Zoe Halpin 
Student Planner 
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Disclaimer 

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not 
necessarily the views of the Port Authority of New South Wales.  


